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Dear Nandang Najmulmunir 

 

I would like to confirm that your paper entitled “Carbon Sequestration and Its 

Impact on Rice Farming Economic Value: The Quasi-Experiment” with Nana 

Danapriatna, Dwi Purwoko and Ujang Maman has been accepted for publication on 

Management Science Letters, An international journal indexed by DOAJ, EBSCO, 

Scopus and Scimago. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Seyed Jafar Sadjadi 

Growing Science 


